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“Following in the footsteps of Jesus, excellence in a nurturing and exciting environment”.
Dear Applicant,

Thank you for your interest in applying for the position of Head Teacher at St. Clare’s Catholic Primary School.

I hope that you find all the information you require about the post and that you will feel encouraged to apply. 

We are a small, happy, single form entry school often described as having a family feel, being welcoming and friendly. 

Guided by the Gospel values we provide a caring environment enabling us to grow in faith together.

We want our children to be nurtured to ensure they thrive, grow in confidence and succeed to the best of their ability.

St. Clare’s is a school where every individual is ‘Working together to achieve our full potential’. Our core values of Faith, Respect, Honesty and Perseverance underpin all we achieve together.

The Governing Body wish to appoint an inspirational and highly motivated Head Teacher who will embody the values and ethos of our school.

We are looking to recruit a practising Catholic who is innovative, dynamic and passionate to further enhance the existing strengths of the school whilst also bringing the drive and vision necessary to take us forward.

In return you will find a loyal, committed staff and a governing body that will offer both support and challenge. 

Working together this is an exciting opportunity to make a difference to the lives and education of the children entrusted to our care.  
We would love to show you around our school so please contact Gaynor Kujawinski in the school office admin@stclares.cheshire.sch.uk or 01244 445266  to arrange a visit in the weeks commencing 13th or 27th February 2023
Alternatively, our website aims to share with you a taste of our school.

Applications must be submitted by email to Julie.English@shrewsburydiocese.org by 10:00am on Monday 20th March 2023.

We would be delighted to receive a formal application for the position of Head Teacher at St. Clare’s from you.

Yours faithfully

Mr Mike Axon

Chair of Governors
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